
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE

HELD ON 15 DECEMBER 2005


OSM.51/05
OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY IMPROVEMENT PLAN

(a)
Meetings of Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee

The Overview and Scrutiny Manager reported that following the joint workshop with the Executive it was being proposed that the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee should meet on a quarterly basis and that the Constitution should be amended to reflect this.  If there was a requirement to hold a meeting between the quarterly dates then meetings could be arranged as necessary.

RESOLVED – That the City Council be asked to approve a change to the Council’s Constitution to the effect that the Overview and Scrutiny Management Committee would now meet on a quarterly basis.







